
Sunday Worship  

 

1.14.2024 Sunday Service is Cancelled Due 
Weather Warnings and Unsafe Driving Conditions. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope everyone has a 
warm and safe day! You are welcome to watch a previous sermon 
you have missed or enjoyed on either the HC YouTube channel at;  

  
https://www.youtube.com/@holycrosslutheransalem 

 

Or on the CGS YouTube page @christthegoodshepherdluthe3122 

 

Thank you, Pr. Sena Norton. 
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